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EAST SIDE UNION HIGH SCHOOL DISTRICT 

 

Important Information  
 

 

To:  Parent of the International Student Program 

From:   District Associate Superintendent of Business Services  

Subject: Payment of SEVIS I-901 Fee 

 

 

The East Side Union High School District hereby certifies that it will not be charging the student 

SEVIS I-901 fee.  Payment of this fee is the parent/student’s responsibility and is not handled by the 

District Office.  

 

The fees collected by the District are for tuition only and will be paid at the time of issuance of the  

I-20 Form. 

 

 

 

Thank you.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


